For all travelers entering Japan

> Visit Japan Web

Online service for Immigration, Customs and Tax-free shopping service

Those entering Japan on or after April 29, 2023 are no longer required to
present a valid vaccination certificate or pre-departure inspection certificate,
and do not need to go through quarantine procedures via Visit Japan Web.
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About Visit Japan Web [=]s3%![=]
This is a service that allows you to perform arrival procedures

"immigration ", "customs ", and "Tax-free shopping service" E

online. In addition to those entering the country from

overseas, it can also be used by those returning to Japan. LEARN MORE
https://vjw-lp.digital.go.jp/




